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June 17, 2022

TO: Superintendent Erlebach and the Neah-Kah-Nie School Board

RE: 2021-22 Restraint and Seclusion incidences, abbreviated school days, and current MANDT trained
staff

The Oregon Department of Education’s Restraint and Seclusion collection looked different this year. In
the absence of its usual template indicating that the information was shared with the school board, I am
sending the information in narrative form so that it is timely and completed before the transition to a new
Special Student Services Director. If additional guidance is given for sharing information with the board,
my successor can give that update at a future date.

INCIDENCES OF RESTRAINT AND SECLUSION:

During the 2021-22 school year, only 1 incident of restraint occurred in the district. There were no
incidences of seclusion in the district this school year.

ABBREVIATED SCHOOL DAYS:

The district had two students on abbreviated school days during the 2021-22 school year. The district is
following guidelines set forth by the Oregon Department of Education regarding students on abbreviated

school days.

CURRENT DISTRICT STAFF THAT ARE MANDT (our restraint and de-escalation training
program) TRAINED:

Nehalem Elementary: Tricia Bernard, Katie Calhoun, Brianna Rivers

Garibaldi Grade School: Terry Houchins, Jamie Nugent, Sandy Deloe, Shawn Grimes, Jay Woika,
Cherie Hasenroehl, Janmarie Nugent

Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School: Taylor Winder, Jenni Stinnett, Jodie McVay, Nicole Narwold,
Neah-Kah-Nie High School: Jaime Simpson, Cheyenne Spliethoef, Jackie Theoharis, Carlotta Roddy

Stacey Dills JM)

Neah-Kah-Nie Spetial Student Services Director



